
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Notice 

 

As per Govt. Notification students of Higher Secondary First and Second 

Year are hereby informed that Classes will be held on voluntary basis in 

consultation with respective Teachers of concerned Departments/ Subjects 

after 21.09.2020. All students who wish to attend their classes in the College 

should obtain permission from their parents in writing.   

 

Students will be allowed to attend the classes in proper College Uniform 

only. Every student must maintain COVID-19 protocols like using regular 

Face Masks, sanitizers, frequent hand washing and maintenance of physical 

distance.  

 

     Principal 

Guwahati College 



 


